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Mr. Piet Ploeg
Chairman of the Board of MH17 Flight Disaster Foundation

Stichting Vliegramp MH17
Pfa Dyade

Postbus 8040

6710 AA Ede

Dear Mr. Ploeg,

[ wish to inform that we have forwarded your letter dated 1 June 2019 for the immediate
attention of our government.

The Embassy of Malaysia takes note of the Foundation’s concern and would like to
reiterate the Malaysian Government commitment to the JIT process.

Malaysia will continue to work together with the Dutch government and other relevant
parties in seeking justice for those who lost their lives in the tragedy and finding solace

for their loved ones.

Malaysia, as the rest of other JIT members, is equally committed to ensure the process
is transparent, credible and effective.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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"AHMAD NAZRI YUSOF
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